
Thank you for your email to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. I am afraid that we do 

not hold the requested information in such a way that we can give you the latest position as of the 

date you have highlighted. However, I can signpost you to the information that we have recently 

published, dated February 2017, when it was prepared to support the 2017/18 budget decisions. I 

hope this will suffice.  

 

Here are the budget papers https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/our-

business/finance/budget.aspx and here is the specific paper on the reserves position 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/125124/appendix_e.pdf 

 

There is an accompanying narrative in this report, which is the second link down on the budget page 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/media/125109/budget_report_17-18.pdf. See page 16. 

 

You can also find information on the use of reserves in the Statement of Accounts here 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/our-business/finance/statement-of-accounts.aspx. The 

Statement of Accounts for 2016/17 will be published on the website in the next couple of months. 

 


